DEAR JAMIE: I am working on our application for the Housing Trust Fund grant, and I was wondering if you could tell me what I could use to provide documentation of the site control. Can you provide me with more guidance on this question?	SITE CONTROL IN CHATHAM
DEAR SITE CONTROL: This question is intended to ensure that your organization owns the land or can develop on it. A deed, lease, or something else demonstrating your ability to develop would be appropriate, just so we know it’s feasible in the near term. Alternatively, if your organization is working on acquiring the land, describe where you stand in that process and how a trust fund award fits into that process. 


